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We do not benefit by further enshrining in law anything that promotes homelessness.  

 

It's unfortunate but large, semi-permanent camps bring major problems to their 

community and should not be tolerated. This proposed law would make the already 

difficult task of managing them even worse for cities in the state. 

 

We already have plenty of protections and regulation protecting people's right to 

camp when needed.  

 

Legislative energy needs to focus on housing these people, and preventing others 

from joining their ranks. Not this. 


